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Parklands should be for public use for recreation and to enhance physical and mental health. 
There is already far to little green space left for public use in Sydney. 
There should be no loopholes or leeway for commercialization or privatization or for developers 
to take over the few parklands we have left. 
The only thing a bill about Parlkands should be advocating is for Councils to maintain and 
upgrade green space for public use. Parramatta's heritage sites in the Park should be protected. 
Trees and green space are proven to be beneficial for health and wellbeing so a healthy 
environment should be available to all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Zena Davies 


